
Dear Church Family and Friends, 

 

On behalf of the Bible school team, we thank you once  

for your prayers and support. Our team will be taking a short  

summer break to rest, recharge, and reflect on all that God has  

done through this ministry. There will be no Bible school  

classes on August 3rd, August 10th, and August 17th. 

 Classes will resume on August 24th. Lord’s willing, the team  

will use this time to prepare for our Promotion Sunday on  

August 31st and the 2026 Bible school year starting on  

September 7th. We’ll be back with fresh energy in  

new ways to grow together in learning God's word.  

With God’s presence and joy, we will reflect on the  

memories we’ve made. 
 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

Charleston Metropolitan Youth Bible School Team  


